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April 19, 2008 

 

 

Otto Schmidt 

Inventors College Organization 

Accent on Skills Consulting 

Toronto, On 

 

Dear Mr. Schmidt: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for inviting me to attend the Inventors 

College Organization Workshop at Holy Trinity High School in Simcoe. 

 

I greatly enjoyed attending and was pleased to see so many inventions displayed. I would 

strongly encourage more students to learn and grow by taking part in the workshops. I 

know the students who participated will leave more confident in themselves and their 

skills. What a fun and great way to open up the world to our young people. 

 

Once again, my congratulations to the organizers of this truly unique workshop, you have 

made a profound impact on many lives. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Toby Barrett, MPP 

Haldimand-Norfolk 
TBB/dk 


